

February 2, 2023

Dr. Adena Williams Loston President St. Philip's College 1801 Martin Luther King San Antonio, TX 78203

Dear Dr. Loston:

Thank you for submitting the following substantive change:

Substantive change:

OCIS Relocation - Non-Branch Current: Vanguard Christian Institute 43360 Interstate 10 West Boerne, TX 78006

New: Vanguard Christian Institute
455 Rhodes Road
Bandera, TX 78003
Submission date:
5/2/2022
Intended Implementation date:
5/2/2022
Case ID:
SC018830

Your letter noted the relocation of the Vanguard Christian Institute. The school has moved to a new location. There are no changes to the programs offered and the new location will continue to serve the same pool of students.

We accept notification of the relocation of the Vanguard Christian Institute.

Should you need assistance, please contact Dr. Patricia L. Donat at 404-994-6558 or via email at pdonat@sacscoc.org.